18 March 381

VIRCINTIA A, PARKER

Gaest Accommodations )

The General Thedld~ical Seminarvy

175 Ninth Avenue

H.Y.C., W.Y. 10011

Dear Virginia Parker,

We have received your letter of Mmrch fith informing us of our
balance with vou concerning our stav on Janmarv 23rd. Due to

unusual circumstances, we were unable to stay both nights, and

appreclate your charsging us accordingly.

Because we were not prevared to pay our bill upon registering
for our rooms, and, that there was no one with authorization
to issue receipts, we were umable to write a check the following

morning. We therefore expected to receive a bill from you.

We apprecilate your patience and intend to forward a check in

the amount of $63.00 immediately.

Sincerely vours,

JAMES MAGARIAN
Erectitiive Secretary

c.c. Central Council Treasurer




